
GROWTH PLANNING COMMITTEE 
Minutes April 2, 2019 

 

 

 
Attendees: Jim Fitzgerald, Barbara Barwise, Mike Corsie, Paul Hogan (Skype) 

Werner Gilliam, CEO  

 
Absent:  Dan Saunders, Janet Powell and Jim McMann and Abbie Sherwin, SMPDC 

 

 
 Meeting opened at 7:12 PM.   

 

March 5, 2019 minutes approved.. . 

 
No mail to review or guests in attendance.  

 

Werner gave the draft RFP for the rewrite of the 2022 Comprehensive Plan to Committee Members for 
review. (A copy had been previously transmitted via email).  .  

 

Committee reviewed the draft and offered suggested changes: 
 

More town areas to be added to the Project Area. 

Consultant will act as Facilitator at the public meetings. 

RFP should stress a contemporary look with graphics  
The previous plan will serve as reference and will be incorporated. 

Specific areas will be added such as sea level rise, climate changes sustainability.  

 
As the Committee moves forward the Planning Board and other Committees will be involved. 

 

The summary of the 2018 Community Survey, created by Paul, is planned to be presented to the Board of 

Selectmen sometime in May. 
 

No other business was reported.  

 
Meeting adjourned 8:10 PM. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 
 

. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Barwise, Secretary 

 


